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Update on Oil Conservation Commission natural gas waste 

reduction rules hearing  
 
Santa Fe, NM – On February 12, 2021, the Oil Conservation Commission (OCC) finished 
deliberations on the Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department’s proposed rules on 
reducing natural gas waste. At its next meeting on March 25, 2021, the Commission will review 
and approve the final rule changes and vote on a final order.  
 
During the two days of deliberations, the OCC Commissioners reviewed technical testimony, 
public comment and each party’s final proposals and determined, based on evidence presented 
during testimony, what changes should be made to the Oil Conservation Division’s proposed 
rules.  
 
The deliberations and hearing videos can be found on the EMNRD OCC YouTube channel. All 
information relevant to scheduling will be posted on the Outreach and Public Information tab 
on the Division’s website, here. 
 

### 
The Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department provides resource protection and renewable energy 

resource development services to the public and other state agencies. 
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us 
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